
[REMEDIAL LETTER 1] 

 
Date of Letter 

Dear FN, LN 

The U.S. District Court for the Northern District of Alabama has entered a preliminary injunction that 
affects you.  

You are receiving this letter because you were originally included on a list of potential noncitizens to 
whom letters were sent.  Those letters were part of a process that the court order has enjoined. 

You are now an Active registered voter in Alabama. You may cast a regular ballot on Election Day in 
the same manner as all other eligible voters.  The 2024 General Election is Tuesday, November 5, 
2024.  Absentee balloting has already opened.  

Nonetheless, if you no longer live in Alabama, are not a United States citizen, or are otherwise not 
eligible to vote in Alabama elections, then you remain ineligible to cast a ballot in Alabama elections. 

Please be advised that your inclusion in the potential noncitizen letter process does not  by itself 
establish that you are ineligible to vote or subject to criminal prosecution for registering to vote or 
voting.  

Please contact us with any questions. 

Sincerely,  

County Board of Registrars 

Address 

Phone Number 

 



[REMEDIAL LETTER 2 – not needed if the voter admitted in writing he or she is not eligible to vote] 

 
Date of Letter 

Dear FN, LN 

The U.S. District Court for the Northern District of Alabama has entered a preliminary injunction that 
affects you.  

You are receiving this letter because you were originally included on a list of potential noncitizens to 
whom letters were sent.  Those letters were part of a process that the court order enjoins. 

Our records indicate that you removed yourself from the voter list as a registered voter since the 
beginning of the noncitizen letter process. If you no longer live in Alabama, are not a United States 
citizen, or are otherwise not eligible to vote in Alabama elections, then you do not need to take any 
further action.  You are no longer registered to vote in Alabama.  

If you are a United States citizen and are otherwise eligible to vote in Alabama, you have the right to 
vote and may re-register to vote.  You will need to act quickly to vote in the upcoming General Election 
on November 5, 2024.  

You may re-register by either: 

1) Registering online: 
https://www.alabamainteractive.org/sos/voter_registration/voterRegistrationWelcome.action 
The deadline is midnight on October 21, 2024. Please note, you must have an Alabama driver’s 
license or non-driver ID to register online. 
 

2) Completing the enclosed State of Alabama Voter Registration Form, or completing the Federal 
Voter Registration Form (available at  https://www.eac.gov/voters/national-mail-voter-
registration-form), and submitting either form to your local Board of Registrars.  If you choose 
this option, ensure your form is postmarked by October 21, 2024 or hand delivered to the Board 
of Registrars’ Office by October 21, 2024. 

 
Please contact us with any questions. 

Sincerely,  

County Board of Registrars 

Address 

Phone Number 
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